
 

  

2023 Project AGAPE Christmas Boxes for the Children of Armenia (Packing List) 

1.  Please use only plastic shoe size (6 qt.) boxes with lids. An example of this is made by Sterilite Plastic Box. Please do not use a cardboard shoe box, it 
cannot be accepted. The plastic boxes with lids will be useful in other ways to the children and their families.                                                            

2.  Feel free to include in your box a note of greeting and encouragement. You may want to include a picture of yourself or a group in your church. Also, if 
you want to correspond with the child who receives your box, please include your postal address.                                                                                 

3.  Please make your $5.00 check for transportation cost for each box to UWF WNCC Treasurer, marked for, AGAPE Christmas Boxes on memo line. Checks 
may be mailed to Bess Redmond (UWF, Conference Treasurer) 19 Wright’s Cove Trail Fairview, N.C. 28730. Your local unit treasurer is encouraged to 
collect checks from individuals and send ONE check to UWFWNCC Treasurer using the address and instructions listed above. Boxes should be delivered 
to the Mission Response Center or included in the districts/conference AGAPE collections at district/conference events. 

4.  Please choose the age level and sex of the child for whom you want to prepare a box. Fill the box as specified below. LIST EVERYTHING YOU PUT IN YOUR 
BOX AND THE AMOUNT USING THE CHECK LIST AND TAPE IT SECURELY TO THE OUTSIDE OF THE BOX. If you add anything that is not listed, please 
write it in under “other.” Wrap box with 3 rubber bands to secure the lid. 

 
Please write in the number of items included on the blank lines instead of a check mark if the quantity is other than the mentioned one.      NO 

TOOTHPASTE, CANDY, GUM, BATTERIES. USED ITEMS OR PERISHABLES! 
AND, PLEASE MAKE EQUAL NUMBERS OF BOXES FOR GIRLS & BOYS OF ALL AGES — THANK – YOU! 
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